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Welcome 

KCOM IT DROP-IN SESSIONS 

  
The latest IT Drop-in Session at the KCOM Learning 
Zone in Carr Lane on Thursday 15th July was another 
success. The Senior Tigers who attended included new 
and regular attendees.  One of the new attendees was 
Ken Gofton and this is what he had to say : 
 
“ I went for the first time to KCOM for internet help 
between 10 am & 11 am. I was helped by a guy called 
Louis. Great service and very helpful to an old codger 
like me”.   
 
I must hasten to add that I did ask Ken if I could use the 
word codger in my article! 
 
 

 
 

Attendees at the June Drop-in Session 
 

These sessions have been of great help to those who 
have attended. The sessions can be used to fix 
problems and to learn new skills face-to-face with 
KCOM Customer Champions. 
 

The next session is scheduled for Monday 19th 
August. Click here for more information.. 

 
Shirley Cormack 

~  ~  ~ 

Our AGM 

Thursday, 1st August 

1.30 pm (note the earlier start) 

Following the formal business,                                                                     

we have a full programme to look forward to,                                                     

especially a visit from our new Head Coach, 

TIM WALTER 

 

Our next Outings: 

Sprotborough River Boat on Thursday, 15th August 

Liverpool on Thursday, 12th September.  

This trip has replaced the Anderton Boat Lift, which is 

currently out of action. Barbara is taking bookings for 

the alternative, a day trip to Liverpool.  

You can cruise on the Mersey, visit the iconic Royal 

Liver Building or the Beetles Story Museum. See the 

new Everton Stadium as it nears completion or visit 

Tate Liverpool. It is a city full of surprises and will not 

disappoint. 

National Arboretum + The Wedgewood Factory on 

17th October. There are only a few places left (Babs)  

http://www.seniortigers.org.uk/
mailto:allenbagshawe@gmail.com
https://www.seniortigers.org.uk/event/it-drop-in-sessions-hosted-by-kcom-2/


PHOTO GALLERY 

– looking back at some speakers who spoke at our 

meetings during the last season (’23-‘24). See my 

Chair’s Review of the Season, prepared for the AGM, 

which has the full list. 

    

(l) Liam Rosenior with Barbara & Allen (rt) Showman, 

Marshall Waddington (also October ’23) 

 

Ian Ashbee with Pat Ellis (January ’24) 

   

(l) Billy Sharp & Regan Slater  (rt) Rob McDonald                        

Both at our meeting in February, ‘24 

 

Alfie Jones & Matty Jacob joined us in March ’24. 

 

Richard Beachell with boxer Tommy Coyle (May ’24) 

 

Richard Beachell with Nick Barmby  & former Club 

Chairman, Adam Pearson (June ’24) 

 

 


